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Cohen Veterans Network Launches Colorado Springs Mental 
Health Clinic for Veterans, Service Members and Their Families 

 
CVN Provides Accessible, High-Quality Care Across the State of Colorado 

via CVN Telehealth 
 
Stamford, CT., November 7, 2022 – Today, Cohen Veterans Network (CVN), a national not-for-profit 
network of mental health clinics for post-9/11 veterans, service members and their families, announced 
the launch of a new Cohen Clinic in Colorado Springs, CO. The Steven A. Cohen Military Family Clinic at Red 
Rock is now treating clients virtually via CVN Telehealth, face-to-face video therapy, with a physical 
location set to open later this fall for in-person appointments.  
 
This comes as CVN evolves its operations in Colorado having served more than 1,000 clients at the Steven 
A. Cohen Military Family Clinic in Greenwood Village, CO since 2018. After four years, CVN and the 
University of Colorado Department of Psychiatry, mutually decided not to extend their operating 
agreement related to the clinic in Greenwood Village. Veterans, service members and military families in 
the Denver area and across Colorado can continue to receive treatment through the new Colorado Springs 
Cohen Clinic.  
 
“CVN Telehealth is a game changer. It allows CVN to transition locations seamlessly and provides clients 
across the state of Colorado an opportunity to receive critical mental health services,” said Dr. Anthony 
Hassan CVN President and CEO. “As our operations evolve, we look forward to building on our established 
presence and remain deeply committed to providing accessible, high-quality care to the veteran and 
military community in Colorado.”  
 
“We have greatly appreciated our partnership with Cohen Veterans Network, which enabled us to provide 
outstanding care to veterans, service members, and their families since opening in 2018,” said Dr. Neill 
Epperson Chair of University of Colorado Department of Psychiatry. “We remain resolute in our 
commitment to serving this important population and continue to provide evidence-based and accessible 
care through a clinic within the Department. Cohen Veterans Network is providing a critical service and we 
wish everyone in the Network success.” 
 
The new Cohen Clinic in Colorado Springs is in partnership with Red Rock Behavioral Health, which also 
operates the Cohen Clinic at Red Rock Behavioral Health in Lawton, OK. 
 
Since its inception in April 2016, CVN has treated more than 45,000 clients. There are currently 22 Steven 
A. Cohen Military Family Clinics across the country with a total of 25 clinics set to be open by the end of 
2022. 
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ABOUT COHEN VETERANS NETWORK 
 
Cohen Veterans Network (CVN) is a 501(c)(3) national not-for-profit philanthropic organization for post-
9/11 veterans, active duty service members and their families. CVN focuses on improving mental health 
outcomes, operating a network of outpatient mental health clinics in high-need communities, in which 
trained clinicians deliver holistic evidence-based care to treat mental health conditions. It was established 
in 2016 by philanthropist Steven A. Cohen with a commitment of $275 million to build the network Learn 
more about CVN here.  
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